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Press release 

 

Due to bad weather and soft underfoot track conditions, and after consultations with People’s 

Turf Plc and trainers, Race Meeting 5 has been postponed from Saturday, 15 April 2023. The 

HRD has sought approval from the Commissioner of Police for the Meeting to be held on 

Sunday, 16 April 2023 however, it is still awaiting feedback. 

 

In the event that permission is granted, Declarations for Race Meeting 5 will be extended for the 

latest at 8.30 on Friday, 14 April 2023. 
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